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Sent: 05 March 2017 16:05

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea; Cullen, Bethany

Cc: Klaus Hessberger . . .

Subject: Rejection Planing application 2016/5652/P - Ornan Court
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Dear Nora-Andrea, dear Bethany,
In the name of Flat 9, Rosslyn Court, 10 Ornan Road we would like to object the

requested
planing application 2016/5652/P at Ornan Court for the following reasons:

a) The previous application was only rejected 13 months ago. If the neighbours
want to refile they should wait three years. Despite us rejecting they have
never

consulted with us residents next door reflecting our concerns over the last 10
years

b) As residents of Rosslyn Court, we have been informed that we have until at
Teast the 21st March to submit a full objection and will be writing further.

C) Tree roots will be impacted with the extended Tightwell.
c) more of the front garden will be removed.

d) ﬁhe instalation of the Tift and the excavation in general is not in keeping
wit

t?e improtant historic building and the digging will have impact on the stabilty
o

our ground
e) There seems to no documents that relate to the build
) our PC also thinks that the new light measurments are not complete.

g) It claims the building is a ¢3 dwelling house when it is in fact sui generis
h) finally, our house is already moving materially and the further digging will
influence the

stability of our building.

I) while the opposite hotel counts already to many people in the street
additional flats will further

worsen the situation.

In summary, we do object again and would kindly ask the counsel to reiterate the
objection from

Tess than 3 years ago.

Please confirm that you have received objection.

Best regards

Family klaus Hessbherger & Dagmar Einoeder
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